
Mendlesham Computer Club 

Annual report 2021/22 

 

Following the reduction of the Covid restrictions we were able to resume face to face 
meetings in the Old School Room every Thursday morning with between 6 to 8 regular 
attendees. John Player has now retired from the Club; we are sorry to see him go and wish 
him well in his retirement. 

We have covered the following topics so far this year; 

• Backups,  
• Security, 
• Spreadsheets,  
• Labels,  
• Shopping,  
• Mail merge,  
• PDFs and fill and sign,  
• OpenOffice forms,  
• The annual Christmas card,  and 
• Photographs. 

More information about the club can be found at http://mendleshamcomputer.club/. 
 


